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Comments: I write today to beg you to consider abandoning the Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project. For

the record, I am a proud Vermonter and a supporter of the timber industry.  But this particular 11,000 acres offers

significant environmental benefit as we face the changing climate and rising CO2 levels. We need this forest,

these trees left standing at this most critical time in human history! Please consider your children and your

children's children when you make your decision, knowing that you will have prioritized them and their future by

stopping this project.

Thank you.

Maria Ogden

Putney, VT


